
27th Street Storm 

Drain Interceptor, Phase 2 

September 10, 2019



Resolution

• 19-0820 - Approves a contract with 
Concrete Works of Colorado, Inc. for 
$5,135,998 and for 210 days for the 
construction of Phase 2 of the 27th 
Street Storm Interceptor project to 
improve drainage conditions in Basin 
0062-1 located from 27th Street and 
Arapahoe Street southeast to 27th 
Street and California Street in Council 
District 9 (201950389).



Bidding Process

• Advertised for Competitive Hard Bid

–3 Bids Received

• M/WBE Goals – 15%

• Wastewater Capital Improvement 

Project Funding



Purpose & Need

Purpose

 Upsize the old backbone 

drainage system

 Provide a level of service to meet 

today’s standards

 Allow for future extensions to 

reach upstream problem areas



Purpose & Need



Project Overview & Schedule

- Significant flooding location

Schedule

Beginning now – Private utility 

relocations

Winter 2019 – Contractor 

mobilizes to site and 

construction begins

Summer 2020 – Contractor 

wraps up construction

Fall 2020 - Final surface 

restoration and project 

completion



Public Outreach

• Construction Outreach
– Email weekly updates to those who sign up at 

info@27interceptor.com

– Respond to any concerns that are emailed to 
info@27interceptor.com, or messages left at the project 
hotline at (303) 834-3588 

– Update the project webpage weekly 
www.denvergov.org/27thStreetStorm

– Monthly “Coffee with the Contractor” meetings

• Key Dates
– September 16th – Meeting with CW CdeBaca

– Mid-October –Working Group meeting with Curtis Park RNO

– October 29th – Community Meeting

mailto:info@27interceptor.com
mailto:info@27interceptor.com
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Thank you!


